YOUR NAME HERE
Your Street Address
Your City, State. Zip






TELEPHONE: (xxx) xxxx                     
 E-MAIL: youremail@address
Month, Day, 2015
Re: Warning Sign Approval for Signage Warning of the Danger of Leaving Children and Pets in Parked Cars During Warm and Hot Weather
Dear Mr. Name of Person [If the name is not known, or if you are contacting simultaneously numerous persons within a Planning Department, you could write Dear Sir or Madam:]
I am a resident of the City of Name, in the County of Name, and I am concerned about motorists leaving their children and dogs in parked cars during warm and hot weather months. Every year, in our city parking lots, in the parking lots of our malls, and in the parking lots of our markets, motorist are leaving their children and dogs in their cars in relative warm and hot weather without understanding the true danger of what appears to be an innocent act. Children and dogs have died because of this lack of knowledge.
I recently learned that, due to this prevalent problem, heat warning signs are being installed in various cities in the U.S. and it is my desire to see similar signs installed in the City of Name.
In order to accomplish this goal, I would like to obtain authorization under the sign ordinances of the City of Name for a proposed informational sign to be installed on public and private property in the City of Name. I have attached a copy of the proposed sign that I would like to see installed in the City of Name along with photographs of similar signs already installed in the County of San Diego. 
If the proposed attached sign meets the requirements of the sign ordinances for the City of Name, I could then seek printing cost estimates and private funding so that these approved signs could be made available to the City of Name at no cost for immediate installation.  
The proposed sign measures 12” x 24” and is provided with mounting holes already drilled and with a set of pole mounting hardware. (You might also want to include other sign specifications such as material and life expectancy of the sign). This sign could be installed on already existing poles (posts and fences) and should be installed by the City Public Works Department in locations deemed most appropriate by the City of Name.
I am providing you with links to several news articles regarding the heat warning signs that have been installed in various cities in the County of San Diego as well as with links to other informative articles related to the dangers of leaving children and pets unattended in parked vehicles.
(Include all desired hyperlinks here)
I hope the City of Name will join the other cities in the State of California that have already authorized similar signs to be installed in their public parking lots and public parks. Warning signs such as these have not only the potential to save lives, but they will also reduce the demand placed on the local police department and animal control services as they will serve as a constant reminder to the public of the dangers of leaving a child or a pet unattended in a parked car.
I look forward to hearing from you soon so that I can initiate contact with any other City of Name officials whose authorization might be required for the installation of these signs in public parking lots and parks of the City of Name once city sign ordinance approval is granted by your office.
We can all be part in minimizing, and hopefully, eliminating these sad but preventable tragedies. I hope I can count on the City of Name to support this life saving endeavor.
Sincerely,
Your Full Name
Enclosures:
Proposed Sign
Photographs of Installed Signs in San Diego County
News Article: “No one ever told me not to leave my dog in the car, 

said woman accused of animal cruelty”

(Include all desired attachments, these are just possibilities)

How to Obtain Sign Installation Approval in USA Municipalities

Step 1:  Sign Ordinance Compliance. Select a sign and present it digitally to the Planning Department and Public Works Department simultaneously along with a letter. Include the sign dimensions and other specifications. Ask if the sign is in compliance for both public and private parking lots. For this step, you may use the “Proposed Heat Waning Sign Letter Template”.

Step 2: Obtain Cost Estimates. Once the sign Planning Department of the municipality has determined that the sign is in compliance with the city’s sign ordinance, email the sign file to three printers in order to obtain cost estimates. (Include the mounting hardware, taxes and delivery charges on the estimates). Signs vary in price. Ensure that the cost estimate reflect a sign with a long life span. 

Step 3: Funding. Once the cost of the signs and mounting hardware is known, decide who will fund the signs. The signs would be installed on existing poles or fences and the installation of the signs would be done by the parking lot sign installation personnel of the city or of the private parking lot. 

Step 4: Obtain Permission for Public Parking Lots: Present the sign, the cost estimate and funding information to the decision maker in your area. For public parking lots, the decision maker might be your City Council or sometimes the Planning Department can approve the installation of the signs once the signs had been determined to be in compliance with the city sign ordinance for public parking lots. The Planning Department would indicate who approves the installation of the signs in public parking lots. At this point you will know how many signs will be permitted for installation. You will then know the exact cost for the public parking lots project. If City Council approval is necessary, most City Council meetings allow for a 3 minute presentation for public comments. For this step, you may use the 
“3 Minute Public Comment Presentation Template” .

5) Obtain Permission for Private Parking Lots. Once the signs have been determined to be in compliance with the city sign ordinance for private parking lots, contact with private parking lot owners can be initiated for their permission to have these signs installed in their parking lots. Decide who will fund the signs. The signs would be installed on existing poles or fences and the installation of the signs would be done by the parking lot sign installation of the private parking lot. 

